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EVENTS 

The Dog Clinic which was       

originally scheduled for March 

26th will be postponed until June.  

We will advertise the date when 

we know it.  If you do not need 

the clinic and your dog is current 

on it’s rabies shot, you can call 

City Hall at 435-884-3411 and 

renew over the phone.  We can 

mail you the new tag.  There will 

not be a late fee added to dog 

licenses. 

 

 

 

Grantsville City wanted to         

celebrate Arbor Day by offering 

trees at a low cost.  Due to the 

coronavirus, we are cancelling the 

program for April and will        

reschedule the tree program in 

the fall.  If you already handed in 

your application and paid for 

your tree, we will call you and  

refund your money.  We will    

advertise the new tree application 

deadline in the coming months.   

 

REMINDERS 

FOR YOUR INFO 

Please remember you can     

always send public comments 

for the City Council anytime via 

email to 

cwebb@grantsvilleut.gov.   All 

comments sent to her will be  

distributed to all city council 

members. 

Public hearing comments for 

planning and zoning agenda 

items can be emailed to 

kclark@grantsvilleut.gov.        

All comments sent to her will be 

distributed to all planning and 

zoning members. 

 

 

April 1st is Census Day!  Don’t 

be a fool.  Take the time to       

complete your Census survey.  

It can be done on-line, by 

phone or mailing it in.  Your 

information will be completely 

confidential.  The Census      

determines where funding will 

be sent. 

 

 *It’s time for Spring Cleaning!  

Next month, the City will offer an 

extra bulk pick-up day for        

residents.  This is a great oppor-

tunity to get rid of junk from your 

yard and home.   Please follow 

the rules for bulk pick-up or it will 

not be taken.  You can find the 

rules for bulk pick up on our web-

site www.grantsvilleut.gov. 

 If your regular garbage pick-

up day is Monday or Tuesday, 

there will be bulk pick-up for 

your home on Monday, May 

4th AND Monday, May 11th.                     

 If your regular garbage pick-

up day is Wednesday or 

Thursday, there will be bulk 

pick-up for your home on 

Monday, May 18th AND  

Tuesday, May 26th.    

 

I would like to thank Grantsville 

residents for adapting to the 

changes that we face daily.  With 

the COVID-19 and the earth-

quake, it has put new meaning to 

the words “Be Prepared” and how 

we respond to our trials.  There 

are many positive experiences in 

our daily lives.  We see many 

people rise to the challenge of 

helping neighbors, friends, family 

and even strangers.  A big thank 

you to residents for maintaining 

civility and compassion.  We will 

be stronger for the outcome of 

this experience.  We will prevail.  

Stay calm.   Thank you. 


